
                   Approved Meeting Notes for July 28, 2021 RETF Meeting 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM 
Present were Chairman Rob Wills, Thomas Whitcomb and Bev Edwards as well 
Keith Charlton, a guest from the Planning Board 
 
Rob introduced Keith to the Task Force and invited him to present his proposal. 

 
Keith gave a presentation about the proposal which had been approved by the 
Select Board for the CAC to apply for a grant to hire professional advisors to 
participate in a charette along with members of our Task Force and other town 
committee members to work on a proposal for the construction of a group of 
affordable homes on the town-owned land near the Rte. 45 ballpark. 

inu 
A lengthy period of Q & A with Keith was followed by a discussion.   

 
We then each signed a paper indicating our support for applying for the grant and 
our interest in participating in a charette. 

 
After Keith’s departure, we read and approved the minutes of our previous 
meeting.                                                                                              

 
Tom suggested that we discuss the “one pager” written by Bev at our next meeting 
to make sure it includes our new plan to work with a charette on the affordable 
housing/solar project. 
 
Bev moved that we vote to reinstate Deb DeIseo as a continuing member of the 
Task Force, Tom seconded the motion. And we voted unanimously in favor.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bev Edwards                                                                                                 


